
March ^8th, 1916.

Dear Lady Bertha Dawkins,

I am writing to you on behalf of onr Committee to 
thank you very much Indeed for interesting Her Majesty in our 
work and for the visit that she paid us yesterday. It will 
give a great impetus to our work and be of very great help 
to us In our efforts to enlarge the shops and to increase our 
output of pupils, and it will also be a pleasant memory to all 
who were there.

The Grocery classes which I mentioned to Her Majesty 
are held five days a week, from 8.45 a.ra. to 5 p.m., at the 
Lpndon County Council Trades School, Lime Grove, Shepherds 
Bush, w. I shall be only too glad to send you nays of any 
other Interesting classes or other developments that we meet 
with in our work.

We should feel very grateful if you would convey to 
Her Majesty dir most sincere thanks for her kindness yesterday 
afternoon and our hope that she enjoyed her visit as much as 
we did.

Yours truly,


